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Our learning this week… 

What Makes a Good Leader? 

The children have been busy preparing their campaigns: making badges, posters, 

leaflets and writing manifestos. I have been really impressed with how well they 

have worked in their teams this week. 

Maths 

We have been learning about internal angles of 2D shapes and solving missing angle 

problems. 

Visit from Luke Hall  

“On Friday 1st March, Luke Hall (local MP for Yate and Thornbury area) visited 

Alexander Hosea School in Wickwar. Amethyst class were very pleased to have him 

come in and answer their questions about parliament. 

 The MP asked the pupils if they had any suggestions about their community on how 

to make it a better place. One student Tammy (aged 11) said: “I think that there 

needs to be a zebra crossing on the High Street.” Many more suggestions were 

made and Luke Hall promised to look into all of them and write back to the children 

to update them. 

 Luke has been an MP for 2 years and has grown to love his job. Overall Amethyst 

Class thoroughly enjoyed Luke’s visit and feel that the information he shared will be 

useful in developing their own political parties.” 

Extract from a report written by Sophie  
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